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Andrew Kline Quoted in Politico—Coalition of Cannabis Testing Labs
Pushes for Uniform Standards

Senior Counsel Andrew Kline was quoted in "Coalition of Cannabis Testing Labs Pushes for Uniform Standards
," and article in Politico,* regarding detailed recommendations on what regulators should be testing for when it
comes to cannabinoid and terpene content, as well as a variety of contaminants.

"We want to avoid a situation where … interstate commerce has stalled because there are lawsuits all over the
place," said Andrew, senior counsel at Perkins Coie and the former director of public policy for the National
Cannabis Industry Association.

*Subscription-based publication
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